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Annual General Meeting 2022 

Remit application 

Council Proposing Remit: 

Contact Name: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Remit passed by: 

(zone/sector meeting 
and/or list 5 councils as per 
policy) 

Remit: 

Background information and research: 

Please attach separately and include: 

• Nature of the issue;

• Background to its being raised;

• New or confirming existing policy;

• How the issue relates to the LGNZ strategy and work programmes on critical issues;

• What work or action on the issue has been done, and the outcome;

• Any existing relevant legislation, policy or practice;

• Outcome of any prior discussion at a Zone or Sector meeting;

• Evidence of support from Zone/Sector meeting or five councils; and

• Suggested course of action envisaged.

Please forward to: Local Government New Zealand 
Scott Necklen, Deputy Chief Executive 

PO Box 1214, Wellington 6140 
Scott.necklen@lgnz.co.nz  

No later than 5.00pm, Friday 20 May 2022. 

Gisborne District Council

Joanna Noble

06 869 2720

Joanna.Noble@gdc.govt.nz

TBC

That LGNZ works with central government to: 
• Amend the Gambling Act 2003 and Racing Industry Act 2020 to give councils a
broader scope for their policies under these acts, including the ability to apply controls
and restrictions on existing venues; and  

• Develop additional gambling-harm reduction measures and strategies for

 provincial parts of New Zealand, where the effects of problem gambling continue to

 disproportionately affect those with low-socio-economic indicators and outcomes. 
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